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Vision Zero 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That Vision Zero be adopted in principle committing Saskatoon to become a 

community with zero transportation-related deaths and severe injuries; 
2. That a report be provided to include additional information for consideration at the 

2019 Business Plan and Budget Review that outlines the Vision Zero strategy, 
including the FTE (Full-Time Equivalent) resource requirements; and 

3. That the report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities Department 
dated September 10, 2018 be forwarded to the Traffic Safety Committee for 
information. 

 
History 
At the September 10, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a 
report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities dated September 10, 2018 
was considered. 
 
Your Committee also received a PowerPoint presentation from the Administration 
regarding the matter and requested that the PowerPoint presentation and videos be 
provided at the City Council meeting. 
 
Attachment 
1. September 10, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities. 
2. September 10, 2018 PowerPoint presentation. 


